PUBLIC FACILITIES COMMITTEE August 26, 2021

MEMBERS PRESENT

Alderman Dorchinecz

ALSO PRESENT

Chairman Olive

Mayor Barry

Carol Endsley

Alderman Brown

Alderman Driskell

Traci Bentley Bill Sleeman

Alderman Wilson

Alderman Bryant Alderman Budd

Superintendent Mann

Chairman Olive called the meeting to order at 7:03 P.M.

APPROVE BID FOR CONCRETE PARKING AREA FOR POLICE DEPARTMENT

Chairman Olive advised that two bids were received for this project. Auto Baum bid \$115,997.00 and Phil Tullis Excavating bid \$59,800.00.

Motion by Alderman Brown and seconded by Alderman Wilson to recommend to the City Council to accept the low bid from Phil Tullis Excavating, inc. in the amount of \$59,800.00, for concrete parking area for the Police Department, to be paid out of the Public Facilities budget. Motion carried 4-0.

ANY OTHER MATTER'S

Superintendent Mann advised he would like to have the parking on Vine Street repaired before someone gets hurt.

Motion by Alderman Brown and seconded by Alderman Wilson to adjourn. Motion carried 4-0. Meeting adjourned at 7:11 P.M.

m Olive, Chairman

Street & Sewer Committee